

CHANGE YOUR CLOCKS AND ALL SMOKE ALARM & CARBON MONOXIDE DETECTOR BATTERIES

[image: image of man installing smoke alarm][bookmark: _GoBack]On Sunday November 3, 2024, we will be moving our clocks back 1 hour. As a reminder, when you change your clocks, change your smoke alarm & carbon monoxide detector batteries too. 

It could save you and your family!


Smoke alarms & carbon monoxide detectors should be replaced every 7 - 10 years.  Check for an expiry date on your smoke alarms & carbon monoxide detectors.  The expiry date may be on the back of the alarm or on the inside of the lid when opened up to replace the battery. If there is no expiry date, refer to the manufacturer’s instructions. It is generally, ten years after the manufacturer date for Smoke Alarms and 7 years after the manufacturer date for Carbon Monoxide Alarms

In addition to our Smoke Alarm and CO Alarm Safety Campaigns, we also would like to remind everyone of this year’s Fire Prevention theme: 

Cooking Safety Starts with You!

Remember it is not enough to just plan the family escape, the plan also needs to be practiced.
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